
THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD
WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU

Hydro One Remote Communities has applied  
to raise its electricity rates.

This may affect your bill for the next five years,  
starting May 1, 2018.

If the application is approved:
• A typical year-round residential customer of Hydro One Remote 

Communities would see an increase of approximately  
$1.55 per month

• A typical residential seasonal customer would see an increase of 
approximately $1.79 per month

• Government-funded residential customers would see an increase 
ranging from $8.90 to $13.05 per month depending on whether the 
community can be accessed by year-round road/rail or air

HOW?

In person 
Victoria Inn, 555 Arthur Street West 
Thunder Bay

Online 
Email us at ConsumerVoice@oeb.ca 
and we’ll send you the link.

Call 
Toll-free: 1-866-832-4445
Pass code: 4784140#

WHY PARTICIPATE?

•	 Learn more about Hydro One Remote Communities’ costs and 
rate application

•	 Find out how the OEB will review the application
•	 Get involved and provide your comments about the application 

to the OEB

WANT TO MAKE A PRESENTATION AT THE MEETING?

If you would like to make a 5-minute presentation at the meeting, 
please email us at registrar@oeb.ca or call 1-877-632-2727  
(toll-free).

The OEB file number for this case is EB-2017-0051.

View Hydro One Remote Communities’ full application at  
oeb.ca/notice.

If assistive devices or any other special considerations are needed, please email AODA@oeb.ca.

HAVE YOUR SAY AT THE OEB 
COMMUNITY MEETING

Join us in person, by phone or online: 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2017
2 p.m. to 4 p.m.  
(Doors open at 1:30 p.m.)


